
Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

During June, every Y4 child in England will take part in the Multiplication Tables 

Check. The purpose of the check is to determine whether your child can 

fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future success 

in mathematics. 

It is an on-screen check consisting of 25 times table questions. Your child will 

be able to answer 3 practice questions before taking the actual check. They will 

then have 6 seconds to answer each question. On average, the check should 

take no longer than 5 minutes to complete. 

We will be conducting this check during the week beginning 10th June. The 

children will take the test in a small group in our Computing suite.  

Access arrangements will be put in place for those children with Special 

Educational Needs. 

The children have been practising the check using the official ‘try it out’ area as 

well as practising tables facts in lots of different ways in the classroom.  

It would be really helpful if you could support your child to revise their 

multiplication facts over the next few weeks and encourage them to practise 

using the Multiplication Tables Check on www.timestables.co.uk 

We will share the results of the Check with you as part of your child’s annual 

report. 

Thank you for your support, 

Sarah Powell 

Maths Lead 

 

 

http://www.timestables.co.uk/

